QLD COMPLETION AUTHORITY

-8 FEB 2005

DATE RECEIVED



Treasury

Our Reference: TRO-08939

- 4 FEB 2005

Mr E J Hall Chief Executive Queensland Competition Authority GPO Box 2257 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr Hall

Thank you for your letter of 23 December 2004 providing Treasury with a copy of the Authority's Draft Report Gladstone Area Water Board: 2004 Investigation of Pricing Practices.

Treasury will not be making a submission in response to the Authority's draft report.

If you have any questions with regard to this matter, the contact officer within Treasury is Mr Gerald Schmidt. He may be contacted on telephone on (07) 3227 6878 or via email gerald.schmidt@treasury.qld.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Gerard Bradley Under Treasurer